
BOARD NOTES
October 17, 2022

The special meeting of the School Board was held Monday, October 17, 2022, at 5:00
p.m., at New Prairie United School Corporation Central Office Board Room with Mr. Phil
King, Mr. Dale Groves, Mr. Jason DeMeyer, Mr. Al Williamson and Mrs. Jill Smith
present.  Dr. Paul White, Superintendent, was also present.

Mr. Phil King, Board President, reviewed guidelines for speaking on agenda items.

There was a motion by Mr. Williamson, seconded by Mr. Groves to approve the agenda.
The agenda was approved 5-0.

CONSENT ITEMS
The Board approved the Consent Items as follows:

(A) Personnel Report:

CERTIFIED
▪ Leaves/Resignations/Retirements

▪ Employment

▪ Employment – Extra-Curricular &  Ancillary Duties

▪ Adjustments

CLASSIFIED
▪ Leaves/Resignations/Retirements

▪ Employment
1. Miguel Rosales – NPUSC Technology Director effective date pending

criminal background check results

▪ Employment – Extra Curricular

▪ Adjustments

REPORT
▪ Dr. White welcomed and introduced the new Board approved NPUSC

Technology Director, Mr. Miguel Rosales.  Dr. White explained that Mr. Rosales
brings a wealth of experience to the role and has served as a school technology
director since 2013.  First, Mr. Rosales served as Technology Director at Attica
Consolidated Schools in Attica, Indiana, from 2013 to 2019.  Since 2019, he has
served as Technology Director at Hoover-Schrum Memorial School District 157 in
Calumet City, Illinois.  Mr. Rosales also has experience as a teacher and has
implemented and taught dual credit workplace specialist courses in technology
through Ivy Tech Community College.  Dr. White stated that NPUSC is really
fortunate to be able to bring someone of Miguel's caliber to NPUSC.  Miguel is
known as someone who can both educate and work alongside teachers with
technology integration, but also has a significant understanding of technology



infrastructure and back-end processes to ensure systems work for students and
staff.  We are very fortunate to find a director with that range of skills.

BOARD COMMENTS
▪ All Board members welcomed Mr. Rosales to the NPUSC family and wished

him the best.
▪ Mr. Phil King congratulated Mr. Heinhold and his wife on the birth of their baby

girl.  He reminded those in attendance that our next Board Meeting will be held at
Olive Township Elementary beginning at 6P School Time (Central) followed by
the Let´s Talk Session.

ADJOURNMENT
● Mr. Groves made the motion to adjourn.


